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Marriages 
 

Pope Francis has said that couples who would like to get married in 

church should attend a marriage preparation course for a year.  With this 

in mind, couples who are hoping to have their wedding at St Ethelbert’s 

in 2023 and going forward should get in touch with Fr. Pius A.S.A.P. 

and fill in a form.  There will be marriage preparation classes that they 

need to take and Fr. Pius will advise them of the time frame for this. 

 

 

Baptisms 
 

Parents who would like their child to be baptised will need to attend two 

classes as part of the Baptism preparation.  These will take place over 

two evenings on the 1st and 3rd Monday of the month.  The Baptism 

itself will take place on the last Saturday of the month. 
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